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The mission of the Catholic Community at Stanford (CC@S) is to develop and 
form well educated, passionate, and faithful Catholic leaders in order to bring 

positive change to their disciplines, communities, Church, and world.

Sunday Masses: April 24, 2016   
	 10:30am Mass in Tresidder Oak Room
	 4:30pm 	Mass in Memorial Church
	 10pm 	 Mass in Memorial Church	
Daily Liturgy: 12:20pm
	 M  T  W  F  	 in Memorial Church
		  Thursday 	 in Sanctuary Old Union

Confessions: 
	 Sunday: 	9:45am to 10:15 at Old Union
		  3:45pm to 4:15 at MemChu Vestibule 
	 Tuesday:   9:00pm to 10:30pm at Old Union
	 Thursday: 1:30pm to 3:00pm at Old Union
	 or by appointment:  call 650-291-4590

Services
Marriage:
To arrange a Catholic Wedding at Memorial 
Church call the coordinator at: 650-723-9531	

Infant Baptisms:
Baptism is celebrated once per quarter.  

For more information, please contact Teresa Pleins                                       
tpleins@stanford.edu.

Baptisms for the 2015-2016 academic year:
         •   May 15, 2016
         •   June 26, 2016



Are You New?  Welcome to CC@S!
Thank you for stopping by! Whether you’re just visiting us or 
are looking for a new parish home, are interested in finding out 
more about the Catholic Church or are returning to the practice 
of your Catholic faith, we’re happy you’re here!

CC@S:
We are both parish and campus ministry serving Stanford 
students, faculty, and staff as well as the many non-students 
who have chosen to make CC@S their home. We are served 
by the Dominican Order, and are called to share the love of 
Christ through study, prayer, community, and service. We want 
to develop and form well-educated, passionate, and faithful 
Catholic leaders who live out the love of Christ. 

Interested in Exploring the Catholic Faith?
For those thinking about becoming Catholic, for Catholics who 
haven’t been confirmed and for fellow travelers and explorers!  
RCIA (Rite for the Christian Initiation of Adults) Tuesdays at 
7:15pm on the 3rd Floor of Old Union.  

building community
a new way of life

    God proclaims at the end of our Second Reading 
from the Book of Revelations, “Behold, I make all 
things new.” That is a good thing to remember on this 
Fifth Sunday of Easter. In the opening verse of this 
reading from Holy Scripture, John also says, “I…saw 
a new heaven and a new earth.” Easter reveals this 
newness to us, and we must always keep it in mind.
     The Greek word used for what is translated as 
“new” is kaine. As is normally the case, that particular 
Greek word has multiple meanings, one of which is 
“fresh.” We are not speaking of a heaven and earth 
which did not exist before, but of a heaven and earth 
which are fresh in their newness. This is not just a 
“new” perspective, but a better one.
     If we strive to live out our lives as disciples of Christ, 
if we make a complete effort to be His disciples, we 
inherit this new heaven. In it, as also indicated in our 
Second Reading, God expresses His desire to be in 
close fellowship with us, and we in turn must desire 
to be His people. Being God’s disciple should be the 
whole purpose of our lives. That is not easily achieved, 
nor is it without obstacles and hurdles for us, but it is 
what our purpose should be.
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Questions about this or stewardship ministry in general? 
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Projected Unrestricted Offerings 2015-2016 Fiscal Year: $422,062
Projected Unrestricted Offerings July 1, 2015 to April 12, 2016: $359,983
Actual Unrestricted Offerings for July 1, 2015 to April 12, 2016: $371,025

Offerings Over/Under Projection: $11,042
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announcements

For I was hungry and you gave me something to eat, 
I was thirsty and you gave me something to drink, 

I was a stranger and you invited me in... 
...one way to be merciful:

Rice Bowl
please remember to bring your Rice Bowl

to one of the Masses next week, 
or drop it off at Lourdes’ office in Old Union. 

So far:   11 participants,    $513.50

In 2015, 55 contributors, $1749.70
In 2014, 61 contributors, $2021.67

Low Gluten Hosts Available:
To receive a low gluten host 

(not gluten free) 
please approach the celebrant during 
communion and request low gluten.



GENERAL COMMUNITY

Fifth Sunday of Easter
April 24, 2016             

Catholic Community at Stanford University

Gathering 	 Alleluia!  Alleluia!  Let the Holy Anthem Rise          Edward Caswall

Gloria  			   Mass From Age To Age                    C. DeSilva

Students:   
Your Catholic Leadership Team and 
student ministers have been planning 
quite a few exciting events for 
Spring Quarter.   Please stay a tuned 
for more information via bulletin 
and email on the following events:

Spring Special Dinner
“How Does a Saint Become a 
Saint?” Presentation and Discussion
Ice Skating
Dinner in dorms with Fr. Xavier, 
Missionary of Mercy
Rosary and S’Mores
Pilgrimage to Doors of Mercy
Trip to St. Albert’s Priory
Prayer Hike

Undergrad Dinners: 
Fridays at 5:15pm
Students are invited for our weekly 
spaghetti dinners in room 200 of Old 
Union. Join us for a free meal and 
meet new friends every Friday. 

Undergrads

Family Giving Tree:
Meet the Child receiving your donated 
Backpack and help with Homework &
Tutoring!  
The Family Giving Tree (FGT) and the
Catholic Community at Stanford 
(CC@S) have joined together to 
provide CC@S donors an opportunity 
to meet the student who will receive 
your donated backpack and their 
family. These backpack recipients are 
children from low income families who 
live in East Palo Alto and are members 
of the Catholic Charities Youth Club at 
St. Francis of Assisi Catholic Church.  
Help with homework and tutoring 
opportunities are also available!  If 
interested please complete this Google 
Form.  Note: Go to the CC@S website 
http://catholic.stanford.edu under the 
Media menu, click Latest Bulletin, 
and open the PDF file to find the active
Google Form link.  Contact Peter 
Barling at peter_barling@hotmail.com 
for more info.



Grad Bible Study:
Every Sunday at 6:30pm. We will 
be reading Acts of the Apostles this 
quarter. Contact Chiara (cgiam@
stanford.edu) for more information.

Catholicism 101:
Grads and Young Adults, join us for 
dinner and discussion around topics 
impacting Catholics. We meet on 
Mondays at 7pm in the Nairobi Room 
at the Graduate Community Center. 

This week’s Catholicism 101 features 
Dr. Angel Rubio a visiting professor 
from the University of Navarra. He will 
discuss  the ethical issues he faces in his 
research in Bioinformatics.
 
Upcoming topics include:

Missionaries and Martyrs

Bioethics in the age of CRISPR

Syrian Refugee Crisis

Racial Justice

Sharing Good News without being a 
Jerk

Panel of Grads reflect on their life at 
Stanford

Grads
     Paul and Barnabas proclaimed the good news in Derbe, Lystra, Antioch, Pisidia, 
Pamphylia, and Attalia.  They made numerous disciples and encouraged hem to 
persevere in the faith.

First Reading     		  Acts 14:21-27

3. For you alone are the Holy One, you alone are the Lord,
you alone are the Most High, Jesus Christ,
with the Holy Spirit, in the glory of God the Father. Amen.

1. We praise you, we bless you, we adore you, we glorify you,
we give you thanks for your great glory,
Lord God, heavenly King, O God, almighty Father.Our next meeting is on THURSDAY 

JUNE 2nd at 7:30 at the Gelpis’ 
home on campus (870 Tolman 
Drive). We’ll discuss “AMORIS 
LAETITIA: THE JOY OF LOVE,” 
Pope Francis’s recent document on 
the family. This is  an important and 
perhaps groundbreaking statement 
by Papa Francesco, and it should 
give us a lot to reflect on and 
discuss. It is readily available in both 
paperback and e-book format, and 
the text is probably also available on 
the Vatican website or the website 
of the conference of U.S. bishops. 
Please note the change of day for this 
meeting, from our usual Monday to 
Thursday. All are  welcome to join 
the conversation. 

The Reading Group:

Psalm 				   What Is Your Name		            B Huijbers	



I believe in God, 
the Father almighty, 

Creator of heaven and earth, 
and in Jesus Christ, 

his only Son, our Lord, 
who was conceived 
by the Holy Spirit, 

born of the Virgin Mary, 
suffered under Pontius Pilate, 

was crucified, 
died and was buried; 

he descended into hell; 
on the third day he rose again 

from the dead; 
he ascended into heaven, 

and is seated at the right hand 
of God, the Father almighty; 
from there he will come to 

judge the living and the dead.  

I believe in the Holy Spirit, 
the holy catholic Church, 
the communion of saints, 
the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, 
and life everlasting.  Amen.

             Apostle’s Creed		

Next Spanish Mass 
Sunday - May 15 - 3pm

Sanctus 			   Mass From Age To Age	      	         Chris De Silva

Young Adults
Young Adult Mass: 
Tues. April 26th at 7:30pm, St. Simon 
Church, 1860 Grant Rd, Los Altos.  The 
Young Adult Circle will be gathering 
for Mass in the Small Chapel at St. 
Simon Church in Los Altos. Celebrate 
the Eucharist with young adults (20’s 
and 30’s, single or married) from 
this and neighboring parishes with 
fellowship to follow.

Dinner at Pluto’s:
Tues. May 17th at 7:30pm, 482 
University Ave., Palo Alto.  The Young 
Adult Circle meets for its monthly 
social gathering.
For all events, please confirm your attendance on our 
Facebook Page “Young Adult Circle” or contact us 
at yacircle@gmail.com.  These and other upcoming 
events can be viewed at www.youngadultcircle.org.

     John saw a new heaven and a new earth.  The former heavens and the former earth 
were gone.  Now a new Jerusalem, the holy city, came down from God in heaven, 
beautiful as a bride.  The one on the throne said, “See, I make all things new.”

Second Reading     	 Revelation 21:1-5

Gospel Acclamation		  Easter Alleluia    		         Marty Haugen

     After Judas left, Jesus said to the others, “A new commandment I give you:
Love one another.  As my love has been for you, so must your love be for each other.” 

Gospel   		  	 John 13:31-35

Offertory			   In Beauty We Walk		           Ian Callanan

no room 
for the rest



Volunteer Opportunities
St. Anthony Padua’s Dining Room:
The CC@S serves hot meals to those in 
need at St. Anthony’s Padua Dining Room 
in Menlo Park (http://paduadiningroom.com) 
every first and fourth Saturday of the month. 
If you would like to volunteer on Saturday, 
May 7 from 8:30 - 1pm or a subset thereof, 
please contact gary.glover@stanford.edu 
(650 302 6902) by the Wednesday before for 
information or to have a volunteer position 
reserved for you. Your service brings Jesus’ 
mercy to your sisters and brothers at St. A’s.

Spring Service Project: 
S a t  4 / 3 0 / 2 0 1 6 .  C C A S  S e r v i c e 
Opportunity, National Rebuilding Day.  
The Catholic Community at Stanford 
is once again participating in National 
Rebuilding Day through the organization 
Rebuilding Together Peninsula, www.
rebuildingtogetherpeninsula.org. We will 
be assisting a home makeover in Palo 
Alto for a homeowner in need (close to 
campus, on Park Blvd near the Palo Alto 
Fry’s). Duties will include yardwork and 
house painting.  This service event is open 
to all in the CCAS. All day shifts will 
run from 8:30am to 4:00pm, with some 
half day shifts available. Meals will be 
provided.  We especially need volunteers 
for a prep-day on the morning/afternoon 
of Sat, 4/23, from 9am to 1pm.  Spaces 
are limited, contact the Larry Hu, hudat@
stanfordalumni.org for more info or to 
sign up

Two Among the Righteous Few:
A Story of Courage in the Holocaust
Wednesday, April 27th at 7:00pm
Marty Brounstein, author and public 
speaker will be speaking at the JCC to 
honor Holocaust Remembrance Day.
(Holocaust Remembrance Day is May 5th 
this year. We will be having our speaker 
a bit early, on April 27th.) Come hear the 
remarkable true story about a Catholic 
couple in the Netherlands who, despite 
great risk and danger, helped save the 
lives of at least two dozen Jews from 
certain death during World War II. Marty 
Brounstein will also explain the meaningful 
personal connection that inspires him to tell 
and retell the story of their heroic actions. 
His book will be available for purchase and 
signing after the presentation.
General admission $12, JCC members $10.
RSVP to events@apjcc.org or 408.357.7411
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Special Lecture

Communion 				    Calling Me Home          	            Tom Kendia

Amen 				   Mass From Age To Age	      	         Chris De Silva

Lamb of God 			  Mass From Age To Age	      	         Chris De Silva

Memorial Acclamation	 Mass From Age To Age	      	         Chris De Silva



If you suspect financial mis-management or misconduct 
in your parish or in the Diocese of San José, please 
contact:  EthicsPoint: dsj.ethicspoint.com or hotline telephone 
number 1-888-325-7863. Teresa Conville, 408-983-0241 or 
email:tconville@dsj.org.

Recessional    		  We are Called	       	           D. HaasCommunion         Baba Yetu      Chris Kiagiri

Baba yetu, yetu ‘uliye
mbinguni yetu amina
Baba yetu, yetu ‘uliye
mjinalako elitukuzwe

Utupe leo chakula
chetu tunachohitaji

Utusamehemakosa yetu
Kama nasi tunavyowasamehe

Waliotukosea
Helele

Usitutiekatika majaribu
lakini utuokoe na

yule muovu emilele
Ufalme wako ufike utakalo

lifanyike dunia kama mbinguni

Swahili adaptation of “The Lord’s prayer” 


